
Clarifications from Wednesday night’s Coaches Meeting 
 

1. The Director of Meet Entries has said that coaches have until Friday morning (Nov 18) at 
7:30 to change the relay sequence, including if you need to put someone else in. The 
new relay member does not have to have been listed on the relay previously. They just 
have to have swum in their Zone meet. 
 

2. The warm-up schedule has changed slightly. The 2 teams that were missing have been 
added. Please download it from the BCSS Aquatics page.  

 
3. If it seems that a school is missing from the warm-up schedule, please: 

a.  Double check the psych sheet or heat sheets to confirm that school/athlete is 
attending the meet  

b. Double check the warm-up schedule. Although it is roughly alphabetical, there 
are some exceptions. There are also 2 pages to it – page 1 is the deep pool & 
page 2 is the shallow pool 

c. If you have done a & b and still can’t find the school, please email me: 
lesplen@sd35.bc.ca 


